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Officers for the Ensuing Team

Nominee for President  Dr. Carlton P. Byrd

Nominee for Executive Secretary/Vice President for Administration Pastor Jason C. North, Sr.

Nominee for Treasurer/CFO Elder Philip Palmer

Vice President for Multicultural Ministry for the Ensuing Team

Nominee for Vice President for Multicultural Ministry  Pastor Vanston Archbold

The aforementioned partial Nominating Committee Report was voted by the Nominating Committee on Sunday, 
August 20, 2023, at a duly called meeting at the Southwestern Union Conference Headquarters and chaired by Elder 
Carlos J. Craig, President – Southwestern Union Conference. The nominees will be recommended to the delegates 
of the 5th Quadrennial and 26th Constituency Session of the Southwest Region Conference when the session 
convenes on September 23-24, 2023, at the Keene Seventh-day Adventist Church, 114 S. Fairview Street, Keene, TX 
76059.  Please note that the first Business Session will begin at 7:30 p.m. on September 23, 2023. Preceding the first 
Business Session will be Registration at 5:00 p.m. followed by Worship at 6:00 p.m.

Please note that the Nominating Committee will reconvene at the 5th Quadrennial and 26th Constituency Session to 
continue its work, including Departmental Director Nominations.
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